Minutes of a meeting of the Santaquin City Planning and Zoning
Commission called for December 1, 1982, at 7:00 P.M,

Mrs. Rosenlund came to the meeting and no one was there. Mr, Porter
called saying he would be a little late and she advised him there
would not be a meeting as no one else was coming. This after checking
with the others by phone, :
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